
Kure Beach Shoreline Access, Beach Protection Committee 
 

Minutes of September 1, 2020 
 

Members Present                                                              Members Absent 
Dennis Panicali- Chair     Joseph Whitley 
Patricia Edgecomb      Randy Bock    
Ann Hughes            
John Kiwaha       
Pat Triplett  
Mike Bledsoe 
Ed White 
Elizabeth Kiwaha   
                                                                                         

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Panicali at 5:06PM via teleconference. 
 
Minutes from August Meeting were approved unanimously.   
 
Public Input 
none 
 
 
Old Business  
 
Adopt a Beach Website 
-There have been some people signing up 
-The program is being advertised on TOKB website 
-The beach has appeared to be pretty clear all summer 
 
Sponsorship Signs 
-SLABP will handle the applications 
-Dept of Rec will handle the funds 
-Some corrections need to be made to the agreement and then sent for approval by council 
 
KB Ocean Life Project 
-On hold due to COVID-19 
-Some suggestions were made to memorialize the contributions of John Moon 
 
Access Signs 
-There has been a suggestion to add signs so people can identify where they are 
-Ocean Rescue feels this would be a good idea 
-There is money in the budget 
 
 
Lifeguard Towers 
-Briefly discussed that SLABP will provide some input 
-Some early suggestions were that they be portable and the tower numbers should be on them 



 
 
New Business 
 
HOA Signage 
-It was asked if the HOAs could use the signs that were placed at the beach accesses. 
-They can, at their expense, but can use the design SLABP used. 
 
Address Signs on Beach Side 
-need to be made bigger and more visible. 
 
 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 5:28PM 
 
Next Meeting – 10/6/2020 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Ed White, Secretary 

 
   

 

      

 

 


